
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

July 31, 2020

VIA EMAIL
eric@up-law.com
aclark@up-law.com
Eric Kleinfeld
Adam Clark
Utrecht, Kleinfeld, Fiori, Partners
1776 Eye Street, NW, Tenth Floor
Washington, DC 20006   

RE:  MUR 7764
Dana Balter, 
Friends of Dana Balter

and Sterling Waters, Treasurer

Dear Mr. Kleinfeld and Mr. Clark:

This is in response to your e-mail dated July 30, 2020, requesting an extension of time to 
respond on the complaint filed in the above mentioned matter. After considering the 
circumstances in your correspondence, the Office of General Counsel has granted the requested 
extension.  Accordingly, the response is due on or before the close of business August 26, 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 202-694-1539, or by e-mail at 
cela@fec.gov.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal
Complaints Examination and 

Legal Administration

MUR776400014




